Williams County Retired Teachers Association
SCHOLARSHIP

Scholarship Chairman
Richard K. Harpster
15789 Rd R
Pioneer, Ohio 43554

This scholarship offered by the Williams County Retired Teachers Association is for the amount of $1,000.00 and will be awarded to someone entering the field of teaching. Please contact your guidance counselor for details. Once the WCRTA scholarship has received your application, you will be contacted for an interview. This scholarship is administered by the Edgerton Area Foundation, 153 N. Michigan Avenue, P.O. Box 399, Edgerton, Ohio 43517-0339. 419/298-2335

HIGH SCHOOL: Click here to enter text.			

NAME: Click here to enter text.					Application Date: Click here to enter text.

RESIDENCE/MAILING ADDRESS: Click here to enter text.							

PHONE: Click here to enter text.   AGE: Click here to enter text.  DATE OF BIRTH: Click here to enter text. 

YEAR OF GRADUATION: Click here to enter text.

CLASS RANK: Click here to enter text. Of Click here to enter text.	H.S. GPA: Click here to enter text.

ACT: Click here to enter text.		 SAT: Click here to enter text.

PARENT’S NAME: Click here to enter text.

Please type a letter of application answering the following questions:

1) Education plans following completion of high school. Please state course of study, proposed university, college or institution you will attend.
2) Discuss your experiences that demonstrate your leadership capabilities.
3) List honors and awards you have received.
4) Why do you feel you would be a good representation of your high school and your community? Please include all of your community service you have provided to your community.
5) Explain reasons why you are in need of financial assistance for college expenses. List other sources and amounts of financial aid you know you will be receiving. Have you applied for any other aid/scholarships/grants?
6) List any other pertinent information you would like the selection committee to know you about you.

Include this cover sheet with your letter of application.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Applications are due April 1.
